
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

*****ROADWORK SUSPENDED***** 

 

FRIDAY FEBRUARY 23, 2018 

TO 

MONDAY MARCH 19, 2018 

 

As many of you may have noticed, the construction work has slowed down steadily over 

the winter months. The contractor will be suspending work for the next few weeks until 

the weather allows for more heavy roadwork to be done.  

 

The utility companies will still be on site switching from the old telephone poles to the 

new ones so please pay attention to flaggers and signage.  

 

*****PLEASE STAY POSTED FOR ANY UPDATES THAT MAY OCCUR***** 


